Executive Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, February 27, 2006
8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present: Leonidas Bachas, Janet Eldred, Don Gross, Phil Harling, Steven Hoch, Keith MacAdam, Richard Milich, Suzanne Pucci, Brian Rymond, and Kirsten Turner

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 AM.
1) The minutes from February 20, 2006 were approved.
2) By a vote of 6 to 0 the committee rescheduled the 2005-06 all faculty meeting for Tuesday, March 21 from 3:30 to 5:00 PM.

3) The committee reviewed a draft form to be used by departments to evaluate faculty candidates.  It was decided that more information would be gathered about the form.  
4) As requested by the committee, a proposed allocation of faculty lines was offered by the Dean’s Office.  The committee plans to discuss the proposed allocation at the March 6, 2006 meeting.  

5) The committee discussed the appropriateness of A&S Week’s name – Geek Week.  In an effort to begin a dialogue, it was decided that a group of A&S student ambassadors would be invited to an Executive Committee meeting to discuss the name.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:33 AM.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kirsten Turner

